
 
 
Test Chair Report – Shannon Mather  
February 28, 2017 
 
The scheduled test for February 19/2017 was cancelled due to not having a judge available, there was a 
competition that weekend as well.  
The April 9th scheduled test day was also cancelled because of VISI, and has been rescheduled for April 
12th, 3:30pm-5:45pm.  
Some of our skates will be joining Comox Valley Skating club’s test day on March 16th.  I encourage if any 
skaters want to take tests else where to please contact their coach or myself to make arrangements.  
 
Shannon  


